## Porter-Gaud

Stephen R. Blanchard

Headmaster

843-402 4773 phone 843-769 9926 fax

Porter-Gaud School 300 Albemarle Road Charleston, SC 29407

www.portergaud.edu

September 29, 2003

Mr. Kevin Graham, President Lookout Management, Inc. 23 Chestnut Hill London, Ontario Canada N6K 4J5

Dear Kevin:

Thank you for the wonderful Parent Survey you helped develop as a communication tool for Porter-Gaud School. The survey was outstanding, and the 65% response rate was helpful in giving us feedback about things we were doing well and identifying means for school improvement.

Our parents were most appreciative of the fact that we asked for their opinions. Our communication of the findings to them resulted in kudos to the school for getting feedback from its consumers – the parents.

Again, Kevin, thank you for your help. We look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Blanchard

Headmaster

SRB/ctb